
Union gears up for negotiations
 Denmark 

The FOA trade union is gearing up for the public sector pay negotiations over a new 
collective agreement to follow the current agreement that expires in March 2021. 
There had been some discussion about postponing the negotiations but they will 
now go ahead with unions expecting tough bargaining conditions. Public sector 
wage increases are linked to developments in the private sector and so there will be 
some constraints but unions are determined to secure pay rises for their members 
and the FOA is stressing again the need to support low paid workers who have been 
less advantaged by pay increases that are normally set at percentages rather than 
as flat-rate amounts. The union is hoping that as lock-down restrictions continue to 
relaxed, union members will be able to meet from the autumn to discuss the main 
bargaining demands.
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